

AWANA Illness Protocol September 2020

If a child has symptoms of any illness during AWANA, please follow these steps:

- Bring the child to the office between Pastor Jesse's office and Jenn's office;
- Contact Jenn Oedekoven, Steve Valland or Ron Duvall who will identify someone to stay with the child;
- The child will be offered a mask;
- A parent/guardian will be contacted to take the child home;
- The AWANA Leader will prepare a list of others present in the handbook room and specifically anyone known who could be considered to have been in close contact. Close contact is defined as being within six feet for more than fifteen minutes;
- The chair or any material the child was using should be either be sanitized or set aside so it is not used by anyone else;
- If a confirmed case of Covid-19 occurs, anyone identified as having close contact will be informed; and
- If a confirmed case of Covid-19 occurs, the name of anyone identified as having close contact may need to be provided to the South Dakota Department of Health.